
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

24th April 2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 4th May   May Day Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 5th May   Class 2 Godly Play 

Thursday 7th May  School Closed for Poling Station 

Monday 11th May   Start of Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 15th May   Year 6 to Staindrop Academy 

Wednesday 20th May  Quadkids Athletics - Shildon 

Friday 22nd May   Break up for Whit Week 

Monday 1st June   Back to School 

Wednesday 2nd June  Class 1 Trip to St. Mary’s Lighthouse (details to follow). 

Monday 8th June   Class 1 Multi-skills Festival - Staindrop 

Wednesday 10th June  Class 2 Trip to Durham - Bronze to Iron Age 

Monday 15th June  Asda Primary Cricket Festival- Barnard Castle Cricket Club 

Tuesday 16th June   Class 2 Godly Play 

Wednesday 17th June  Year 2 & 3 Kick Rounders - Ingleton 

Thursday 18th June  Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 25th June  Year 5 & 6 Cricket Games - Staindrop Academy  

Friday 26th June   Class 2 & 3 to Hardwick Park  

Tuesday 3oth June  Sports Day 9.30 a.m. 

6 & 7 July    Year 5 to Staindrop School - Curriculum Days 

Wednesday 8th July  Oases Survival Day - Whole School 

8,9 & 10 July   Year 6 to Staindrop School - Transition Days 

Monday 13th July   Year 5 & 6 Performance - Church Hall  

Tuesday 14th July   Whole School Trip (Details to follow) 

Thursday 16th July  Ramshaw Big Walk and Picnic 

Friday 17th July   Break up for Summer Holidays 

Sunny Days 

As we are coming towards Summer and are hopefully  

going to get some warm, sunny days, could you please 

make sure that your child brings a water bottle in to 

school each day. Sun hats or caps would be great for 

break times and, if necessary, sun cream applied before 

school. 

School Photographs 

If you would like to order copies of your 

child’s school photographs, please return 

the form and payment to school, in the            

envelope provided, by Wednesday 28th 

April. Thank you. 

Polling Day 

A reminder that school will 

be closed to pupils on  

Thursday 7th May as the 

school is being used as a 

polling station. 



St. Paul’s Gardening Club 

Sarah has asked me to let you know that, 

instead of having Film Club as St. Paul’s 

Church Hall, they will be having a           

Gardening Club.  It is to be held once a 

fortnight and the next session will be on 

the 7th May from 5.30 p.m. to 6.30 p.m.  

 

Class 1 Lighthouses 

Miss Holmes, our student teacher in 

Class 1, is doing a topic on Grace   

Darling this term. To link in with this 

she is planning to make lighthouses 

with the children in their Design and   

Technology lessons. She would like to 

ask parents to send in any kitchen roll 

tubes or objects of a similar shape, to 

enable them to carry this out. Thank 

you.  

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Benjamin Staermose-Johnson 

Class 2 Daniel Bainbridge 

Class 3 Caicy Turner      Well done to you all! 

Class 1 Chicks 

We are pleased to announce that we now 

have 3 chicks that have hatched in Class 1.  

They are very cute and fluffy and of different 

colours.  They have been named by the    

children and are Pingu,  Buttercup and     

Caramel. 

Goodbye to Bev 

We are sad to say  that we are saying 

‘Goodbye’ to out kitchen assistant, Bev,       

today.  We will all miss her and hope that 

she will pop in and see us all soon.  

P.E Kits 

Class 2 & 3 will be at school for P.E this 

term. Would you please ensure that they 

have the correct P.E. kit in school, it is:- 

Blue P.E. T-shirt, black shorts, black     

trainers or plimsoles (no designer        

trainers). Tracksuit bottoms and top are 

allowed if you wish to send them in.  


